YOU CAN MAKE A DIFFERENCE!



WEST DEPTFORD HIGH SCHOOL

West Deptford High School PTO would like to welcome you to the 2023-2024 school year. We extend an invitation to all parents to attend our meetings and get involved. With parent participation, we can provide these great activities for the students. Our meetings begin at 6:30 p.m. in the WDHS Media Center. Our first meeting is on September 12, 2023. Additional meetings are October 17th, November 14th, February 13th, 2024, March 12th, and May 14th.

The PTO works to raise funds for several projects throughout the year - refreshments for Homecoming, Project Graduation, and scholarships for deserving graduates. For your senior child to be eligible for a PTO Scholarship, membership of the parent or guardian is required (membership fee having been paid). We also donate and help WDHS Clubs and Organizations as well as coordinate the Teacher Appreciation Breakfast.



To provide these events for the students, we will be running a few fundraisers, and our first big fundraiser will be the Eagles Game Ticket Raffle, with the winner to be drawn at the West Deptford Holiday Bazaar and Vendor event cosponsored with the WDHS Choir Parents. Also, throughout the year, we will have several Pizza Nights and the Phillies Ticket Raffle. We are relying on our parents to help support these events. We are also looking for new PTO BOARD MEMBERS. Please come and support WDHS PTO. Without new underclassman board members this year, this could be the last year for the High School PTO and, with that loss, the projects they support.



CASH/CHECK #

Meeting dates, minutes, and upcoming events will be posted on the school website calendar and on our West Deptford High School PTO Facebook page. All upcoming events will be included in the rankings and a separate opportunity for you to volunteer and keep informed about what is going on in our school.

- Please put your child's name in memo section on check.

We encourage you to support and participate in your PTO by joining for a nominal membership fee of \$10.00. Membership in the PTO does not require attendance at PTO meetings or events, although all are welcome to attend. Please return the bottom portion of this page and your membership fee to school with your child. Checks should be made payable to WDHS PTO. Please send your completed membership forms with your child during the first week of school and drop them off at the main office. Please feel free to contact any of the Board Members with any questions. Thank you in

	PARENT E-MAIL:	
PARENT NAME:		
TEACHER NAME/HOMEROOM #:		GRADE:
STUDENT NAME:		
	ur payment - PTO MEMBERSHIP	
Secretary: Nancy Monte Carlo Treasurer:		
President: Kate Pfaff Vice	e President: Kate Sparich	
PTO Email: wdhspto2021@	gmail.com	
advance for your continued	support.	